
Did you know you can subscribe electronically to the 

monthly newsletter?  

Email fcss@berwyn.ca to sign up!  

If you are in isolation, and need groceries, medication, etc..  

Please reach out to Kristy @ 780-338-3801! 

The Ecumenical Care Committee 

of Grimshaw & Berwyn  

FOOD BANK 

Hours of operation 

Monday 10:00 am—12:00 pm 

Wednesday 10:00 am—12:00 pm 

 

Contacts 

Eileen @ 780-332-2382 

Annette @ 780-332-4522 

Upcoming in the Community 

DISCONNECT BOXES 

An easy way to encourage less 

screen time within your family!  

Pick up at the FCSS Office in Berwyn!  

780-338-3801 

Check us out on Facebook  

@Berwyn Community Services  

Check us out on Instagram  

@BerwynFCSS  

The Berwyn Community Garden is blooming! 

If you would like to register for a garden plot, 

please call Kristy @ 780-338-3801 

We are also always looking for volunteers to help 

harvest produce! 

Berwyn & Area Community Newsletter 

GRAB & GO COFFEE & SUCCULENTS FOR SENIORS 

celebrating Seniors Week on  

Friday, June 11th 2:00 pm — 4:00 pm  

The Tim Hortons mobile unit will be outside the village office giving out free coffee and donuts to seniors! 

Each senior will also receive a free 2 inch succulent to take home!  

*While supplies last* 

*There will be no tables or chairs set up, this is a grab and go event* 

Berwyn Farmers Market 2021 Season!  

First Market is on June 6th from  

1:00 pm—4:00 pm at the  

Berwyn Ag Building 

Berwyn FCSS is looking for residents to submit their favorite 

recipe to go into a new Berwyn Community Cookbook! 

If you’d like to submit a recipe, please call  

Kristy @ 780-338-3801 



Check us out on Facebook  

@Village of Berwyn  

Office hours  

Monday—Friday 

8:30 am -12:00 pm, 1:00 pm-4:30 pm 

780-338-3922 

It is mandatory to wear a mask when you’re at the Village Office.  We appreciate your cooperation. 

For Public Works Emergencies 

Merv—780-625-7290 

We continue to charge $10.00 per month in 

situations where the water meters are not 

recording consumption.  Our public works staff 

are continuing to deal with this issue. 

This months Village Council Meetings will be held on  

May 13th & June 10th @ 7:00 pm via Zoom  

If you would like to attend please contact our CAO 

Greg at 780-338-3922 

The Municipal Elections take place in Alberta 

on October 18, 2021.  This includes the five Council 

positions overseeing the Village of Berwyn. 

Membership on Village Council is a rewarding 

opportunity to provide leadership in the community, 

and be involved in regional boards and agencies 

dealing with activities like economic development; 

seniors housing; and libraries.   

Council meetings are held twice a month and other 

board meetings are held monthly or quarterly. 

For more information on this opportunity, contact 

Greg Gayton, CAO, at the Village Office, or contact 

a member of Council. We have nomination forms 

available at the village office 

Your present Council consists of:  Mayor Cindy 

Hockley; Councilors Ken Montie; Kim Steeves; 

Brianne Nettelfield; and John Bak.  

The water and sewer rehabilitation 

project has commenced!  For those 

who live in the affected areas, we 

appreciate your patience during the 

temporary disruptions of water and 

sewer services. 

Notes from the Village Office 

The Village of Berwyn’s draft strategic plan is 

on our website.  Please have a look at it and 

leave us your comments.   

Thank you! 

We have some good news on the recycling 

front.  After discussions with the recycling 

contractor, we can relax the sorting 

restrictions.  Any cardboard can now be put 

in any paper or cardboard bin.  Even plastic 

can be put in any bin.  The only material that 

has to be kept separate is glass. 

The Village of Berwyn has passed its 2021 

budget.  Tax rates will remain unchanged 

from last year.  Your amount of taxes paid 

may vary dependent on whether your 

assessment went up or down.  More 

information on the budget will be included in 

the tax notices. 

Tax notices will go out in June, we have not set the date of mailing yet.    

There is a 12.00% penalty levied on unpaid property taxes that is added 45 days after mailing. 


